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To: Heldenfels, Leane

Subject: Building Setback variance for 2805 Rivercrest - Case Number: C15-2015-0148
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Hi Leane,

Nice talking to you on the phone a little while ago :)

I'm writing to object the setback variance request at 2805 Rivercrest due to increased flooding risk to the
surrounding lots. Our home flooded in 2013. This is not something we ever want to experience again.

2805 Rivercrest is at the bottom of a steep hill and has serious flooding concerns. Recent excavation appears to
have cut open the ground water table, which increased water flow and created an even steeper grade. (see
attached photo) Running water over the street increases flood risk to 2806, 2808 & 2900. Running water
through the street drain increases flood risk to 2902 and 2900.

A variance to enable more land to be covered with a building would result in more water running through 2805
to the surrounding properties.

I plan to attend the hearing also. Thank you!
Justin Jensen
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Hi all,

I spoke with Leana Heldenfels at the City, who kindly told me this case should be heard between 9:30-11:00
PM and to be there by 9:00. She also said you can email your position before noon (in a few minutes).

Daniel,

I'look forward to meeting you tonight, and I hope you can work out the drainage on your lot and are able to
build the perfect home for your family there :)
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